## SONS OF THE AMERICAN REVOLUTION



EMPIRE STATE SOCIETY Joseph B. Fitzpatrick, President PO Box 193 Esperance, NY 13338-0141 (518) 875-6826 34leppy@gmail.com

George J. Hill, M.D., D.Litt. 3900 N. Charles Street, Apt 901 Baltimore, MD 21218-1716 **September 16, 2021** 

Dear Mr. Hill,

I am the President of the Empire State Society of the Sons of the American Revolution. Our Chapter received a copy of your email to Robert Meyer, Vice President General of the Sons of the American Revolution seeking support for your project known as "Homecoming 250 Navy Marines" celebrating the Semiquincentennial of the birth of the Navy and Marine Corps. While you email did not layout any specific requests for support, we would like you to know we support your project, and would be interested in learning more as to how we and our Societies can help sponsor these events.

For your information the Empire State Society currently has approximately 1,434 members statewide. Our Society has a uniformed color guard that could possible turn out for the events in October 2025.

We look forward to hearing back from you reqarding the project and hour our Society can provide support.

Joseph B Fitzpatrick, ESSSAR President

(3)

Read the Empire Patriot at: http://www.ess-sar.org/